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Kakuyasu Group Co.,Ltd. 

 

 

Expressing Support for TCFD 
 
 

Kakuyasu Group (headquartered in Kita-ku, Tokyo; Yoshiyuki Maegaichi, Representative Director and 
President) expressed its support for the recommendations of “the Task Force on Climate-related 
Financial Disclosures (hereinafter: TCFD)” on June 26, 2023. 

 
The Company recognizes that sustainability issues are vital management challenges that must be 

addressed if the Company is to achieve sustainable growth, especially in a rapidly changing social 
environment. The environment is one of the Company’s material sustainability issues, and it prioritizes 
addressing climate change above all else. 

 
The Company has decided to analyze and assess business risks and opportunities stemming from 

climate change consistently in accordance with the TCFD recommendations and disclose information 
more actively. 

 
The Company is committed to improving its disclosure practices based on the TCFD recommendations 

and to strengthen measures to address climate change. The entire Group will strategically promote 
sustainability initiatives to help create a sustainable society and enhance its corporate value in a 
sustainable manner. 
 
 
 
※ Task Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures (TCFD): 

TCFD was established by the Financial Stability Board (FSB) to promote corporate actions to mitigate 
climate change and disclosure of climate-related financial risks. 
 

 

 

Disclaimer: This is an English translation of the disclosure. This translation is prepared and provided for 
the reader’s convenience. 
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